
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday, 14th February 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It is so fitting that today is Valentine’s Day as, when I look back at the first half of the year, I can honestly say how 
much I love this school and the children here.  Everyday, our school is making the improvements needed and I want 
to express my thanks to all staff, governors, children and to parents/carers for the efforts everyone has made.  There 
are still lots we want to put into place and I am grateful to the whole community for us working together in co-
operation to achieve the very best for our children. 
 
Unfortunately, we have had to say goodbye to Miss Hamit who is leaving us this half-term.  I would like to thank her 
for her hard work and efforts over the past year and wish her well in her next steps.  I have written to parents/carers  
in Reception and Year 1 to explain the small changes that will be made due to this.  Please do catch me on the 
playground if you have any concerns or further questions. 
 
I am overwhelmed by the amount of cakes I have seen brought in for our Friends of Sauncey Wood cake sale later.    
I hope to see you all in the hall at the end of the day, I just hope my waist-line can handle it! 
 
We are very proud of Isla in Year 4 who had her hair cut last week and donated it to the Little Princess Trust.  This 
charity provides free real hair wigs to children and young people up to the age of 24 who have lost their own hair 

through cancer treatment or other conditions.  A very worthy cause - well done Isla you have raised £1497 so far. 
 

 
 

Please have a wonderful week of half term, and remember that Monday is an Inset day for staff learning and we 
welome the children back into school on Tuesday, 25th February.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Brewis 
Headteacher 

Sauncey Wood 

Primary School 
Head Teacher: Mr Jamie Brewis 

 

 

Address: Pickford Hill, Harpenden, Herts AL5 5HL 
Tel: 01582-621514 Fax: 01582-621485 

Email: admin@saunceywood.herts.sch.uk 

 

 



 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday, 24th February INSET Day - school closed for children 

Thursday, 6th March World Book Day - come to school dressed 
as your favourite book character 

w/c 24th March Parents’ Evenings (days to be confirmed)  

w/e 28th March All Extra Curricular Clubs finish for the 
term 

Friday, 4th April End of Term - children finish at 1.30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO LET THE SCHOOL OFFICE KNOW IF THERE ARE ANY CHANGES TO YOUR 
PERSONAL DETAILS SO THAT WE HAVE THE CORRECT TELEPHONE NUMBERS FOR AN 
EMERGENCY.  (INCLUDING YOUR SECOND CONTACTS)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a school Amazon wish list Sauncey Wood Amazon Wishlist  and we would 

be most grateful if you are able to purchase something from the list for the school 

- this gift would be most appreciated. 

 
 
 

https://amzn.eu/gBy0rja

